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MESSAGES
Welcome to this academic year’s first
‘Christian Distinctiveness’ newsletter. This
is an opportunity for us to share some
insights into the religious and spiritual
elements of our school that underpin our
mission (the reason we exist) and vision
(what we hope to become). 

With the Parable of the Good Shepherd  
(Luke:15) driving us, we seek to both lead
and nurture our school community
forwards as one. 

Dear God,
Thank you for our school; our teachers,
staff and pupils. May our school always
be a place where we love to learn and
learn to love. Bless our parents, friends
and loved ones. Guide and protect us

this weekend.
Amen

Miss E Killick 
Religious Education Lead

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/christian-distinctiveness
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/mission-vision-and-values
https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/mission-vision-and-values


3:30-6pm: Parents’ Meetings Tuesday 22nd October

Thursday 24th October

Cranleigh C of E
Primary 

Dates for
your diary

Last day of term Thursday 24th October

All calendar dates can be found on
our website!

End of term disco for all attending!

Wednesday 23rd October

Half-term 28th October to 1st November

3:30-6pm: Parents’ Meetings

First day back Monday 4th November

Wednesday 23rd OctoberYear 5 Sport Leader training

Cranleigh Remembrance Day Service Sunday 10th November

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar


Parent Survey

Please find below the link to our
first parent survey of this

academic year:

https://forms.office.com/e/V2uWu
s5nbG

You can also click HERE to access.

The survey closes at 5pm on
Friday 25th October.

Thank you in advance!

https://forms.office.com/e/V2uWus5nbG


Some UpdatesFaith
Godly Play
Miss Killick has attended training on Godly Play, and we are
looking to introduce to our Reception class provision this term. Do
check out the link to find out more information!

Working with the Diocese of Guildford
We work very closely with the Diocese, attending regular training
and welcoming key colleagues into school at least each term.
Their support is invaluable in ensuring the continued development
of our Christian distinctiveness.

Working closely with St. Nicolas Church
Every Tuesday, we welcome our Church community into school to
deliver our ‘Open the Book’ assembly. They share Bible stories in
a fun, interactive and memorable way.  

Godly Play example

https://www.godlyplay.uk/
https://www.cofeguildford.org.uk/
https://www.biblesociety.org.uk/get-involved/open-the-book/
https://www.godlyplay.uk/


Our R.E. Curriculum
T h e  S u r r e y  A g r e e d  S y l l a b u s  f o r  R e l i g i o u s  E d u c a t i o n  w a s  a p p r o v e d
a n d  a d o p t e d  b y  S u r r e y  C o u n t y  C o u n c i l  i n  M a y  2 0 2 3 ,  f o r  u s e  i n
S u r r e y ’ s  s c h o o l s  f r o m  1 s t  S e p t e m b e r  2 0 2 3 .  T h i s  i s  t h e  s y l l a b u s  w e
t e a c h  a t  C r a n l e i g h .

T h e  s y l l a b u s  h a s  b e e n  c o n s t r u c t e d  t o  h e l p  s c h o o l s  t o  s e q u e n c e
t h e i r  R E  c u r r i c u l u m  i n  a  w a y  t h a t  i s  c o h e r e n t ,  u t i l i s e s  m u l t i -
d i s c i p l i n a r y  s k i l l s  a n d  b u i l d s  p u p i l s ’  s c h e m a t a ,  f r o m  R e c e p t i o n
t h r o u g h  t o  h i g h  s c h o o l .  

I n  a d d i t i o n ,  t h e  s y l l a b u s  h e l p s  p u p i l s  t o  u n d e r s t a n d  t h e i r  o w n  a n d
o t h e r s ’  w o r l d v i e w s ,  r e l i g i o u s  a n d  n o n - r e l i g i o u s ,  a n d  a p p r e c i a t e
t h e  i n f l u e n c e s  o f  t h e s e  o n  e v e r y d a y  l i f e .  

T h e  s y l l a b u s  s u p p o r t s  t h e  r e c o m m e n d a t i o n s  o f  O f s t e d ’ s  R E
R e s e a r c h  R e v i e w .

T h e  S u r r e y  A g r e e d  S y l l a b u s  c a n  b e  a c c e s s e d  H E R E .  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/research-review-series-religious-education
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/research-review-series-religious-education
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/64512e98ef5d6/content/pages/documents/surrey-agreed-syllabus-for-religious-education.pdf


Making links to the

foundation of our vision; the

Parable of the Good

Shepherd



A PLACE TO REFLECT

P r a y e r  s p a c e s  i n
s c h o o l s  e n a b l e  c h i l d r e n
o f  a l l  f a i t h s ,  a n d  n o n e ,

t o  e x p l o r e  l i f e
q u e s t i o n s ,  s p i r i t u a l i t y

a n d  f a i t h  i n  a  s a f e ,
c r e a t i v e  a n d

i n t e r a c t i v e  w a y .

O u r s  a l s o  p r o v i d e  l i n k s
t o  o u r  h a l f - t e r m l y

v a l u e s  t h r o u g h  s t o r i e s
a n d  q u e s t i o n s .

H e r e  a r e  s o m e  o f  o u r
s p a c e s !

Prayer Spaces

Year 5's
‘Kindness
Jar’!

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/about-us/christian-distinctiveness


This week at Cranleigh
On Tuesday, our children were treated to a fantastic classic

literature adaptation of The Secret Garden. And they
LOVED every minute!!  “Can we watch this every day?!”

(Year 2 child).
Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their theatre workshop

afterwards learning about sound and lighting amongst
other things.

Thank you to M&M Theatrical Productions!

Year 6's theatre
workshop after the

play

https://www.magicoftheatre.com/


This week at Cranleigh
We invited The Arts Society Cranleigh into school on
Monday to talk to our children about their ‘A Face in

the Trees’ competition, run in conjunction with the
Knowle Park Trust. Thank you to them for taking the

time to see us. They were VERY impressed!!

https://www.theartssocietycranleigh.org.uk/
https://knowlepark.org.uk/


This week at Cranleigh
This term, our Year 6 children are learning about the

circulatory system in Science. This week, those pupils who
were happy to, dissected a sheep’s heart! We definitely

have some doctors/vets-in-waiting!!!
Check out Year 6’s curriculum HERE. 

https://www.cranleighprimary.surrey.sch.uk/class-pages/year-6-cranes


Whilst out for a walk, I spot a heron!
Made me think of Year 5!
Can you see it?

Whilst out for a walk, I spot a heron!
Made me think of Year 5!
Can you see it?



CLASS STAR OF THE
WEEK

HEADTEACHER’S
AWARD House Point Winners

Robins Alfie Georgina Mary-Kate, Posie,
Leighton

Sparrows Rehan Angela Roan, Isaac, Renee

Owls Madison Nicole Nicole, Bethel, Alfie

Swans Rose Lukian Lukian, Tom, Amelia-
Marie

Kingfishers Amelia Evelyn Tracy, Vinnie, Jessica

Herons Carolina Nelson Chloe, Amy, Nelson

Cranes Elsie Dexter Amelia, Alex, Hania

House Points

Weekly Attendance Winners

RECEPTIONRECEPTION YEAR 4YEAR 4 YEAR 5YEAR 5

Pioneers Explorers Discoverers  Adventurers

922 936 914901



Safeguarding
Contacts

K. Pelazza: Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL)

J. Mills: SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

K. Meade: Assistant SENDCo / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

T. Church:  Thrive Practitioner / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (DDSL)

The Good Shepherd Trust contacts

If you have any concerns regarding a child, please ask to speak to one of
our safeguarding team below straight away:

https://www.goodshepherdtrust.org.uk/912/safeguarding#:~:text=If%20you%20are%20concerned%20that,school%20where%20the%20child%20attends.&text=If%20you%20have%20concerns%20relating,in%20a%20non%2Demergency%20situation.


Community
Cranleigh’s Remembrance Service
Our wreath has arrived. We are
honoured to be taking part in this
service again this year on Sunday
10th November. Please do join us.

Cranleigh Food Bank
Thank you to Stella at the Food
Bank for her ‘thank you’ letter
received on Wednesday. We were
delighted to be able to help and
feel very proud of our parents/
carers!



Community
Notices





Have a lovely weekend!


